
From: "Hemant" <fyi-request-13058-a67f4f07@requests.fyi.org.nz> 

To: "OIA/LGOIMA requests at New Zealand Police" <ministerial.services@police.govt.nz> 

Date: Tuesday, June 09, 2020 12:06AM

Subject: Official Information request - GPS Location of SPeed CAmers 

For Follow up: Urgent Priority.

History: This message has been replied to.

Dear New Zealand Police,

Can i please get List (with GPS coordinates) of all speed cameras 
in New Zealand.

I note that this page : https://www.police.govt.nz/advice-
services/driving-and-road-safety/speed-limits-cameras-and-
enforcement/safe-speed-cameras/safe which links to this file

https://www.police.govt.nz/sites/default/files/publications/scep-
all-sites-location-and-gps-co-ordinates.pdf

is incomplete. For example it does not list the locations of the 
speed cameras that are inside the SH20 waterview tunnel.

Yours faithfully,
Hemant

------------------------------------------------------------------
-

This is an Official Information request made via the FYI website.

Please use this email address for all replies to this request:
fyi-request-13058-a67f4f07@requests.fyi.org.nz

Is ministerial.services@police.govt.nz the wrong address for 
Official Information requests to New Zealand Police? If so, 
please contact us using this form:
https://fyi.org.nz/change_request/new?body=new_zealand_police

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be 
published on the internet. Our privacy and copyright policies:
https://fyi.org.nz/help/officers

If you find this service useful as an Official Information 
officer, please ask your web manager to link to us from your 
organisation's OIA or LGOIMA page.

------------------------------------------------------------------
-
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